
  
 

 

 
        30 November 2006 
 

 
Distribution: To all Licensed Plumbers 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

WSD Circular Letter No. 4/2006 
Implementation of 5-Day Week for Applications of Plumbers’ Licences 

 
 Following the successful implementation of Phase One scheme from July 1, 2006, the 
Government will launch Phase Two of its five-day week scheme.  Starting from 1 January 2007, 
the operation hours for issues of plumbers’ licences in our Wan Chai and Mong Kok Customer 
Enquiry Centres will be as follows: 
 
Location Monday to Friday Saturday, Sunday and 

Public Holidays 

Wan Chai Customer Enquiry Centre 

Mong Kok Customer Enquiry Centre 
9 am - 5:15 pm Closed 

 
 For any enquiry, please contact Mr. K.W.HO, Paul at 2829 4453. 
 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
 
 Original Signed. 
 
 (CHIN Chu Sum) 
 for Water Authority 
 
 
c.c. Hong Kong Licensed Plumbers Association Ltd. 
 Hong Kong Plumbing and Sanitary Ware Trade Association Ltd. 
 Hong Kong Plumbing General Union 
 Hong Kong Water Works Professionals Association Ltd. 
 The Institute of Plumbing and Heating Engineering – Hong Kong Council 
 The Hong Kong Institution of Plumbing and Drainage Ltd. 
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Water Supplies Department  
 
香港灣仔告士打道七號入境事務大樓43樓 
43/F, Immigration Tower, 7 Gloucester Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 
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